
IMPORTANT 
WORK ON YOUR 
WATER SUPPLY
Seqwater is undertaking a $1.5 million upgrade on its 
water network.

As part of this, Seqwater is carrying out works on two 
pipes that supply water to Brisbane and Ipswich.

This work will continue this weekend and there may 
be some temporary impacts on your water supply.

Keep up-to-date at urbanutilities.com.au/BarnesHill
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When will the work occur?
Stage one and two of works have been carried 
out. Additional works will be undertaken from 
Saturday 31 July to Sunday 1 August.

What to expect
You may experience lower or fluctuating water 
pressure or temporary discolouration of water. 
Your water remains safe to drink.

Tankers and booster pumps will help supplement 
water supply in parts of western Brisbane. These 
will be at various locations in your area to keep 
the water flowing.

Some residents may experience increased noise, 
including overnight on Saturday, during tanker 
and pump operation. Parking may be restricted 
in some areas, but local access will remain.

Temporary water outage
Some properties will experience a short, 
temporary water outage while tankers and 
pumps are being connected and disconnected.

Building Managers: we recommend contacting 
the relevant fire and equipment service provider 
for advice about preparing your building systems 
before the potential pressure reduction.

What you can do
Just like preparing for storm season, store 
some water in containers to cover you if you 
do lose water.

Keep up-to-date at urbanutilities.com.au/
BarnesHill


